
From:
Subject: Re:  Email in  following up on response to email sent 25/9/20

Date: 21 September 2023 at 12:42 pm
To: Traffic traffic@goldcoast.qld.gov.au

Hi Renee or to whom it may concern.

As of today 21/09/2023 I have not received a reply to the question emailed to you on the 9 Aug 2023. (Below)

Can you you please respond to my question and identify if the document I have referenced in my previous email (below) is the 
document that Luke Wallace was referring to in his email dated 23 September 2020.          

If not, can you please email me the relative document or a link too said document that relates to his statement from the third 
paragraph from his reply dated 23/09/2020 (attached) of <10,000 vehicles per day for a collector street.

Regards 

On 9 Aug 2023, at 3:34 pm, wrote:

Hi Renee

Thanks for your response. 

Apologies if I missed the reply to that email.

My question was not on the theory behind the functional road hierarchy classification for Collector Roads. My question was if 
he that is Luke could send me the link or document that stated up to 10,000 VPD for Collector.Road.

I am referring to the third paragraph of Lukes response dated 25 September 2020 which I have attached for your reference.

The only document I can find that states <10,000 VPD for a Collector Road is from the Queensland Government IPWEA Street 
Design Manual: Walkable neighbourhoods, is this what Luke was referencing.

Regards 

On 8 Aug 2023, at 4:21 pm, Traffic <traffic@goldcoast.qld.gov.au> wrote:

Dear 
 
Reference is made to your email to Luke Wallace on 25 July 2023 requesting a response to 
your email dated 25 September 2020.  In this regard, a response was sent to you via email from 
the City’s Traffic team on 30 December 2020. A copy of this email is attached for your reference.
 
Regards
 
Renée Wise RPEQ<image001.gif>
Acting Executive Coordinator Transport Network Management
Transport and Traffic Branch
Transport and Infrastructure

T: 5667 3618 
PO Box 5042 Gold Coast Mail Centre Qld 9729
cityofgoldcoast.com.au
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Council of the City of Gold Coast - confidential communication 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee. If 
you are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email and any file attachments is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this email in error, please immediately notify us. You must destroy the original transmission and its 
contents. Before opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and defects. The contents of this email 
and its attachments may become scrambled, truncated or altered in transmission. Please notify us of any 
anomalies. Our liability is limited to resupplying the email and attached files or the cost of having them resupplied.

<Mail Attachment.eml>

<FW MAYORAL CORRESPONDENCE CONCERNS REGARDING TRAFFIC SAFETY ISSUES IN RESERVE 
STREET.pdf>

Regards 

https://www.goldcoast.qld.gov.au/Things-to-do/Get-involved/Want-to-volunteer/NaturallyGC-Volunteer-Landcare-Program?utm_source=email-banner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=07082023-landcare

